
City of Seattle
Seattle Police Department

April 13,2015

The Honorable Bruce Harrell
Seattle City Council
Seattle City Hall, 2nd Floor
Seattle WA 98014

Dear Councilmember Harrell

ln accordance with your letter of expectations, I have prepared a report to update
you on the third quarter of my tenure as Chief of the Seattle Police Department. The
report lists in order, the expectations set out in the letter.

I welcome comments on the quarterly report or any issues related to the
Department.

Sincerely,

Kathleen M. O'Toole
Chief of Police

cc: Mayor Edward B. Murray

Seattle Police Department, 610 Fifth Avenue, PO Box 34986, Seattle,WA98124-4986
An equal employment opportunity, affirmative action employer.
Accommodations for people with disabilities provided upon request. Call (206) 233-7203 at least two weeks in advance.


